
 
 

 Welcome to the Oasis Transportation Department! 

We are writing to inform you regarding the June 15th deadline to 

submit your Bus Request for the upcoming 2020-2021 school year. All 

Bus Requests will be in an electronic format and can be located on our 

school’s website. Please be advised, there is no guarantee that seats 

will be available for all whom apply. If you have applied beyond the 

deadline or during the school year, we will accept your request; 

however, there is a 2 to 3-week timeline to process your request and 

seating may be limited.  

Students will receive their route number and approximate time of 

arrival in their “Open House Packet” on Friday, August 7th.  As we 

prepare for the return to school, we anticipate a safe and pleasant 

transportation experience. We will be implementing the recommended 

safety precautions on all our buses, and we will update our policies and 

protocols, as necessary. We are committed to keeping you informed, 

and we will post any updated transportation information on our 

website.   

 

Thank you for choosing the Oasis Charter System, we are honored to 

serve you! 

Kind regards, 

Jamie Cooper-Director 

jamie.cooper@capecharterschools.org 


